
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Highland Heights, KY 03/24/2020 

Note to our suppliers from Prysmian Group North America 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

We are writing this letter to inform your company that we are sourcing materials, equipment or services from 

you for the manufacturing and operation of Prysmian Group, which has been designated as critical 

infrastructure for the purpose of responding to the COVID-19 pandemic.  

The Homeland Security Act of 2002 requires the U.S. Department of Homeland Security Cybersecurity & 

Infrastructure Security Agency’s (CISA) to provide strategic guidance, promote a national unity of effort, and 

coordinate the overall federal effort to ensure the security and resilience of the Nation's critical infrastructure. 

CISA uses trusted partnerships with both the public and private sectors to deliver infrastructure resilience 

assistance and guidance to a broad range of partners. 

The CISA provided guidance for essential critical infrastructure, including the manufacturing of materials and 

products needed for transportation, energy, communications, nuclear facilities and the defense industrial base. 

Additionally, workers needed to maintain the continuity of these manufacturing functions and associated supply 

chains is considered essential critical infrastructure according to the CISA.  

Therefore, your continued supply of materials, equipment and sevices is needed to ensure the supply of critical 

infrastucture for the energy, communications, transportation, nuclear facilities and the defense industrial base 

to operate without disruption.  

Sincerely, 
 

Massimo Battaini 

Chief Executive Officer 

Prysmian Group North America 


